
May 7, 2018 – Update to April 30, 2018, Portion of S. Frio St. Closed May 6-7, 2018 
 
Due to inclement weather on Friday, May 4, 2018, the City of San Antonio did not 
complete the paving work on S. Frio Street as originally scheduled.  The City has 
rescheduled the road closure for two nights this week; from 7:00 pm. on Wednesday, 
May 9 to 5:00 a.m. on Thursday May 10, and from 7:00 p.m. on Thursday May 10 to 
5:00 a.m. on Friday, May 11.  The same detour routes apply.  If you have questions 
about the project, please contact Lucio Tovar, Capital Projects Officer at 
Lucio.Tovar@sanantonio.gov. 
 


